CFUV Volunteer Job Description
 
 JOB TITLE:	CFUV Speaks Editor/Script Writer
SUPERVISOR: Spoken Word Coordinator
JOB LOCATION ON CAMPUS: CFUV 101.9 FM, Student Union Building, RM B006.
 
POSITION SUMMARY:
The CFUV Speaks Editor/Script Writer works closely with a podcasting team of the Spoken Word Department to create a series of podcasts for one of CFUV’s flagship spoken word programs. The Editor/Script Writer will be managing the tape that is collected, have a strong stylistic influence on the episode, and be instrumental in the creation of the final piece. They will transcribe the tape, contribute to the script, and do the editing that synthesizes the episode’s various elements. This role can also be shared among two or more people. 

RESPONSIBILITIES:
· Transcribe interview tape in a word document and in Adobe Audition 
· Consult outline to contribute to development of script
· Edit tape together in Adobe Audition 
· Participate in Story Meetings to develop cohesive story ideas for podcast episodes

QUALIFICATIONS:
· Strong writing skills and computer literacy 
· Familiarity with or willingness to learn about editing software
· Availability to attend story meetings 
· CFUV Radio Club member in good standing
 
TIME COMMITMENT:
3-4 hours regular commitment per week, with flexibility for holidays and time away
1 hour per month for story meeting 
 
BENEFITS:
· Learn from knowledgeable team how to make a professional podcast with industry standard broadcasting studio and field recording equipment 
· Gain transferable audio storytelling experience in editing, writing for radio, story structure, and professional podcast production 
· Develop advanced editing skills on high quality and industry standard software 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Volunteer appreciation parties  
 
HOW TO APPLY: Please get in contact with our Spoken Word Coordinator at spokenword@cfuv.ca if you’re interested in this position.
 All volunteer positions are filled on a semester basis; volunteers are welcome to reapply for the
position, but should understand that they will be re-posted at the beginning of each semester


